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HOLY TRINITY 
Church of England Academy 

Brockley Avenue, South Shields, Tyne and Wear NE34 0TS  

 
 
28th April 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carer 
 
Today we have received a warning from a member of the public, regarding some of our 
Year 5 and Year 6 pupils playing near to the Metro lines. 
 
Can we ask that all children are reminded of the significant dangers of playing near railway 
lines. 
 
Should you wish to discuss this further please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

T Murphy 

 
 
Mrs T Murphy 
Headteacher 
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